**Dear Planning Board Members:** 

Unfortunately a medical procedure precludes our attendance tonight.

We would like it to be known that we continue to disapprove of the request by the owners of 1109 Stump Lane for an after the fact variance that would allow an increase in the height of the back yard shed. Please note the March 9, 2017 memo in tonight's package reporting on a meeting with some neighbors and the owner of 1109 Stump in November whereby we were told that the request was going to be pulled.

It should be noted that the new drawing indicates an <u>existing</u> v-crimp roof; however, the pitched roof design and the v-crimp were newly installed prior to the application for the after the fact variance.

We respectfully request that the Board deny the after-the-fact variance.

Sincerely,

Patricia and Lewis Mastrobuono

1108 Curry Lane